## **NEWSLETTER**

#### **FROM**

## **BRUNO SAVINGS AND CREDIT UNION LIMITED**

PO Box 158 Bruno, Saskatchewan

Telephone: 306-369-2901 Fax: 369-2225

Office Hours:

Monday to Thursday - 9:00 - 4:00 pm

Friday - 9:00 to 5:00 pm

PO Box 46, Prud'homme, Saskatchewan Telephone: 306-654-2033 Fax: 306-654-4640

Office Hours:

Monday 1- 4:30 pm

Tuesday and Thursday - 9:00 - 12:00 pm

Friday - 9:00 to 1:00 pm

\*

Website: www.brunocu.com



# **MARCH 2019**



BRUNO CREDIT UNION

81st ANNUAL MEETING

Bruno Community Hall

Wed., April 3, 2019 Cocktails 6:00 pm

Supper 6:30 pm

Meeting 7:30 pm

\$10/person

Our guest speaker will be

**ERNIE LOUTTIT** 

(Known as Indian Ernie)

Ernie is a retired police officer from the Saskatoon Police Service. He has written several books and will be an interesting speaker

**CREDIT UNION** 

**INFORMATION MEETING** 

Silver Age Hall (Prud'homme)

Thursday, April 4, 2019

Cocktails 6:00 pm

Supper 6:30 pm

Meeting 7:30 pm

\$10/person

**Guest Speaker will be Ernie Louttit** 

Please purchase your tickets by March 29<sup>th</sup> at the Credit Union



### **WELCOME IRENE!!**

We would like to welcome IRENE CUSSON to our Bruno Credit Union staff. Irene started working with us on February 4, 2019, so you may have already met her. She will be working with us part time for the upcoming months and is looking forward to meeting more people and assisting them. You may know Irene already as her husband is co-owner of Simpli Insurance just down the street.

Winners of our Valentine Draw

Sharon Huber Larry Sorokoski

# RECENT SPONSORSHIP BY THE BRUNO CREDIT UNION

Sask. Young Leaders
Bruno Novice Flames
Prud'homme Poker Rally
Bruno Initiation Hockey Team
Bruno Artificial Ice Project

# FIRE INSURANCE NOTICE TO ALL MORTGAGORS



All members who have a mortgage on their homes held by Bruno Savings and Credit Union Limited have a responsibility to maintain adequate fire insurance on their property. The loss payable clause in the fire insurance policy must be made payable to Bruno Savings and Credit Union Limited.

### **FRAUD PREVENTION MONTH**

March is Fraud Prevention Month. Take these steps to protect yourself:

- Change your PIN on your cards regularly
- Shield your PIN from view
- Keep your card in sight during a transaction
- Memorize your PIN for your payment and credit cards. Do not write them on your cards.
- Don't share your PIN with anyone
- Check your account activity
- Cancel any inactive accounts
- Report any lost or missing cards
- Ask yourself if you really need all of the identity documents you carry in your wallet or purse.

- Remove any you don't need and keep them in a secure place instead.
- Shred personal and financial documents before putting them in the garbage.



#### **GLOBAL PAYMENT MASTERCARD®**



If you have a Global Payment Mastercard® from Bruno Credit Union, you will have received a letter from us stating that Bruno Credit Union will no longer be offering the Global Payment Mastercard®. This card will become inactive May 22, 2019. Full access to your Credit Union account and funds still remain accessible through debit, in branch and online.

If you have regularly recurring bill payments set up on your GPC Card – such as payments for magazine subscriptions, gym memberships, internet or utility bills –please contact the merchant(s) directly before May 22, 2019 to arrange for an alternate payment method.

We value your membership and look forward to assisting you.